
 
 
 

 
 
Exchange announcement 
 
30 April 2020 
 
 
Correction to previous announcement 
 
Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) would like to make a correction to its previous announcement entitled 
“BNZ: Robust and ready to help rebuild New Zealand’s economy” which was released on NZX on 28 
April 2020. 
 
Under the heading “COVID-19”, the number of customers supported by BNZ during March and April 
with new and restructured home lending should be 16,000 (not 21,000) and, under the heading “BNZ 
COVID 19 support measures”, the volume reported for “home loan support” should be $7 billion (not 
$9 billion).  
 
Ends 
 
For further information, please contact:    
 
Amber Oram, GM Governance & Company Secretary, BNZ  
+ 64 21 757 504  
amber_oram@bnz.co.nz  
  
For media enquiries, please contact:   
Michael Burgess, External Communications Manager, BNZ  
+64 21 194 7721 
michael_burgess@bnz.co.nz 
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